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VOTE SHEET 

DATE : April 16, 1996 

RE: DOCKET NO. Resolution 96-104 by Board of Collier County 
Commissioners re orida Public Service Commission jurisdiction over 
private water and wastewater companies in Collier County. 

Issue 1: Recommendation that the Commission acknowledge the resolution that 
rescinds the Commission's jurisdiction in Collier County. 

APPROVED 
Issue 2: Recommendation that certificates previously issued to water and 
wastewater utilities in Collier County that do not have cases pending before 
the Commission should be returned to this Commission within 30 days of the 
Commission's order for cancellation. Certificates held by utilities in 
Collier County that have pending cases before the Commission should be 
returned for cancellation at the conclusion of their respective cases. 

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission 

COMMISSIONERS' SIGNATURES 

DISSENTING 
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Issue 3: Recommendation that this docket remain open. 

APPROVED 
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Southern States Utilities 7000 Color Place Apopka, FL 32703 407/880-0058 

April 5 ,  1996 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 FPSC-RECORDS/REPORTING 
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Re: Southern States Utilities. Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

By this letter, I request that Matthew Feil be put on the mailing list for the following dockets: 

Docket No. 960329-WS 
Docket No. 960272-WS Collier County 
Docket No. 960288-SU 

Gulf Utility Company 

Alafaya Utilities, Inc. 

Mr. Feils' address is as follows: 

Matthew J. Feil. Esq. 
Southern States Utilities, Inc. 
1000 Color Place 
Apopka, FL 32703 

Also. please provide us with a copy of Collier County Resolution in Docket No. 960272-WS and 
a copy ofthe Petition in Docket No. 960288-SU. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
(407) 880-0058. est. 267. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Henry 
Paralegal 
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